
Bureau of Detectives – Area Central 
     

Community Alert 

 
Robberies 

003rd (Grand Crossing) District  
 
About the Crime: 
This alert gives notice to citizens residing in the 003rd District (Grand Crossing)  
of an increase in robbery related incidents during the month of January. Locations 
and times are listed below: 
  

• 7400 Block of S. Wabash Ave on January 02, 2017 at approximately 8:05 
P.M 

• 7100 Block of S. Cottage Gr. on January 11, 2017 at approximately 12:05 
A.M 

• 7100 Block of S. Eberhart Ave. on January 17, 2017 at approximately 8:47 
P.M 

• 700 Block of E. 74th Street on January 23, 2017 at approximately 1:20 P.M 
 
The Offender (s) approaches the victims and announces a robbery while displaying 
or implying a weapon. Detectives are seeking information from anyone with 
knowledge of these offenders. 
 
About the Offenders: 
1-3/Male Blacks, 18-23 years of age, 5'05-6'02,170-180lbs 
 
Weapon: 
Unknown make and model Handgun 
 
What you can do:  
 

• Always be aware of your surroundings 

• Report suspicious activity immediately 

• If you are confronted by an assailant remain calm  

• Remember any unique physical characteristics (scars, limp, acne, teeth, 
etc...)  

• Never pursue a fleeing assailant, provide the information to the police 

• If approached by a witness to the incident, request contact information  

• Dial 9-1-1 immediately and remain on scene when possible 
 

 
If you have any information Contact the Bureau of Detectives – Area Central 

(312) 747-8380 
JA126937, JA102048, JA119816, JA111360 

Alert #P17-1-019CA 

January 26, 2017  


